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I’m writing in opposition to SJR 33.  

 

With advancements in science the past 50 years regarding human development, 

personhood in the womb, and medical technologies, Oregon law makers would be 

negligent and deliberately indifferent in advancing further extreme, radical measures 

of expanding abortion access in Oregon. The number of volunteer based, privately 

funded pregnancy resources centers helping women, children, and families during 

unplanned pregnancies far exceed those of Planned Parenthood clinics which profit 

millions of dollars from taxpayers.  

 

Please start listening to all voters and act accordingly to the wishes of all citizens. 

Oregon used to be a culturally diverse and desirable state to raise a family in. 

However, with the one party rule and one-sided political dominance of the metro area 

overtaking the entire state without so much as allowing public hearings from minority 

sponsored bills, diversity of thought is no longer tolerated here. The radical ideologies 

consuming and interfering with everyday lives is not what the majority of Oregon 

voters want.  

 

Please vote not on SJR 33.  


